
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of South Glens Falls shall hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday, November 1st, 2023 at 7:20 pm at the Village Offices, 46 Saratoga Avenue, South 
Glens Falls, New York 12803 for the purpose of giving consideration to the enactment of, and 
inviting public comment with respect to, proposed legislation providing for new provisions and 
amendments to Local Law in the Village Code as follows: 
 
Proposed Local Law #2 – 2023 Mobile Food Units 
 
Proposed Local Law #3 – 2023 A Local Law Restricting the Use of Engine Brakes in the Village 
of South Glens Falls. Amending and supplementing provisions of Chapter 94, Noise. 
 
Proposed Local Law #4 – 2023 A Local Law Amending Chapter 141, Article XIII of the South 
Glens Falls Code §141-32 Penalties for Offenses (Parking Penalties/Fines  
 
A copy of each of the proposed Local Laws is available for inspection or copying at the office of 
the Village Clerk/Treasurer during regular business hours, Monday through Friday. 
 
Dated: October 20th 2023      
 
       Village of South Glens Falls 

46 Saratoga Avenue 
South Glens Falls, New York 12803 

       (518) 793-1455 
    
 


